
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR REF Water interruption 

OUR REF 1221 

 
03 June 2024 

 

Dear Residents and businesses, 

 

Re:   Interruption to Water Supply  
 

Mackay Regional Council Field Services wish to advise residents and businesses of Palmer 
Street, North Mackay that the water supply will be interrupted on Wednesday, 5 June 2024 
from 10:00am, for a period of six hours. 

This interruption is necessary due to works associated with the water reticulation system - 
upgrades to the water main. Council apologises for any inconvenience caused and 
appreciates your understanding in this matter. 

This notice is subject to weather conditions being favourable. For enquiries please contact 
Carl Teske on 1300 MACKAY (622 529). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Hern 

Manager Field Services 

 


